
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporting Churches, 
 

“I therefore so run, not as uncertainly . . . .” (I Corinthians 9:26) 
 
Greetings from the “Land of Eternal Spring.” We are grateful to God for yet another two months of 

His mercy, grace, and sustaining power. We gladly send you this latest report on our work here in 

Guatemala. 

To see more results from our soul-winning program in San Jose Pinula, we have added biweekly 

follow-up meetings to our weekly soul-winning activity in that town. On those Saturday evenings 

(every two weeks), we invite our fresh converts to this meeting, where we provide refreshments, 

music, and fellowship for a couple of hours on the same day and from the same hour that they receive 

Christ as their Saviour.   

We are also glad to report that the new youth meetings in Santa Rosa, which we have mentioned in 

previous prayer letters, are doing well. We have also opened a brand-new nursery facility at our 

home-base church in Cristo Rey.  

I have developed a medical problem in my right knee, which I am seeking treatment for at this time. 

Please pray for this need.  

Thank you always for your prayers and support. 
 
Angel and Noemi Lopez 
Guatemala 


